
26th November 1928 . 

Dear ~rs. Carter, 

'·e have gone into the question of the 

date for the presentation of t~e International 

Certificates in 1929 and find that Friday July 5th 

is the only day really possible for us before 

.Tul:; 9th. I hone tl is will suit your arrangements. 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretary. 


